
 

Upcoming events for this term 
We are pleased to say that this term we will be supporting  

   The Big Toddle. We will also be including 
   Eid el Fitr on Tuesday 4th June, a Muslim 
   celebration that marks the end of Ramadan. 
   Healthy Eating week is 10th – 14th June, a 
   dedicated week in the year to encourage 
   organisations across the UK to focus 
   on healthy eating and drinking, and physical 
   activity, and celebrate healthy living. Please 

could children bring in their favourite fruit this week.  
Please note that the nursery will be closed on  
Friday 19th July, as the cricket club will be holding  
their annual charity event. 
The nursery photographer will be here on  
Tuesday 4th June (tomorrow), all children  
including their siblings will have the opportunity to have a photo 
taken. Please just turn up on the day, they will be here from 
8:30am – 11.30am.    
   

Father’s day den building  
We will be holding a den     

building day 
in the 
afternoon on 
14th June. All 
dads or 

grandads are invited to take 
part in making dens with the 
children in the outdoor area. We 
will be providing refreshments. 
If you would like to attend, 
please put your name on the 
list, which is displayed by the 
sign in folder.  
Superstar Sports 
Our children thoroughly enjoy 
their session with the coaches 
from our sports company. This 
past term the children have 
learned all the skills involved in 
the game of athletics and this 
term it will be football. 
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Queen’s birthday 
We will be celebrating the queen’s birthday. The children will be 
invited to dress in red, white and blue and we will have a parade for 
all the children. We are holding this on Friday 7th June.  
Sunny weather 
Please ensure that sun cream has been  
freshly applied to children before they come  
into the nursery. Please could we ask that they  
wear sun hats, and do not wear open toe  
sandals. If children want to bring in their own  
water bottles, please can we ask that it has  
plain water. We do not allow flavoured water,  
squash or juice.  

We hope all our children are 
enjoying their time at the 
nursery, please do see a staff 
member if there is anything 
you would like to discuss. 

 

 

 

Deputy manager 
We are pleased to say that Chrissie has been promoted to deputy 
manager. She has worked very hard and has made a great impact 
at the nursery.  
 

  Children will start to leave the nursery 
over this term, as they prepare to move 
on to their primary school. We 
would like to wish them all the best in 
the transition and we will miss you all 
very much. We are currently working 

on the ‘my transition to school passport’, this is an informative 
document about your children that will go with them to their primary 
school, this will help them settle into their new school.  
If you would like to change or add any sessions from September, 
please speak to Janet.  
New uniform has arrived for the children, if you would like to order a 
polo shirt or sweatshirt, please ask Rachel. A polo shirt costs £12 and 
the sweatshirts are £16 and they are available in a range of colours 
and sizes. 
 

 

 


